
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Quogue hereby 
directs that a public hearing shall be held on Friday, January 17, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. prevailing 
time, at the Village Hall, Jessup Avenue, Quogue, New York, to hear any and all persons either 
for or against a local law entitled:  “A Local Law “A Local Law amending §196-2B (Words 
defined); §196-15A (Permitted uses in Light Industry Districts) and §196-16F (Uses restricted) to 
amend the definition of nonnuisance industry, add definitions and listed permitted uses of indoor 
recreation, small/large scale solar energy systems, and battery energy storage system less than 600 
kwh, and clarify the prohibition of bulk fuel storage facilities.” 
 
  
Copies of the proposed law are on file in the Village Hall and may be reviewed during normal 
business hours. 
 

    BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
    OF THE VILLAGE OF QUOGUE 
    AIMEE BUHL, VILLAGE CLERK 

January 6, 2025 


